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Reference:   FOI.12824.23 

Subject:    Employee overpayments 

Date of Request: 7 October 2023 

 

Requested: 
 

1. In the last financial year (2022/23), how much was overpaid to employees within your health 
board?  

 
2. In the financial year 2021/22, how much was overpaid to employees within your health board?  
 
3. In the last financial year (2022/23), how much money was recovered from employees who had 

been overpaid?  
 
4. In the financial year (2021/22), how much was money was recovered from employees who had 

been overpaid? 
 

Response: 
 
1. Hywel Dda University Health Board (UHB) confirms that £235,744.95 was overpaid to 

employees, during the 2022/23 financial year. 
 
2. The UHB confirms that £196,064.75 was overpaid to employees, during the 2021/22 financial 

year. 
 
3. The UHB confirms that £210,952.46 was recovered from employees, during the 2022/23 

financial year. 
 
4. The UHB confirms that £97,258.99 was recovered from employees, during the 2021/22 financial 

year. 
 

 


